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 Very Reverend Father,  
 Very Reverend Mother, 
 Dear friends, 
 
  
 
 
 On 14 September 2017 we shall celebrate the tenth anniversary since the coming in 
force of the Motu proprio Summorum Pontificum of Pope Benedict XVI.  
 
 For this occasion, the Association Giovani e Tradizione, the Group Amicizia 
Sacerdotale Summorum Pontificum and the Coetus Internationalis Summorum Pontificum 
shall organize, respectively, their Theological-Liturgical Symposium and the traditional 
Pilgrimage ad Petri Sedem. 
 
 The Pontifical Commission Ecclesia Dei has expressed its appreciation for the 
initiative, encouraging our Associations to prepare the celebrations for the event of the 
Tenth anniversary of Summorum Pontificum with devotion and commitment.  
 
 The Group Amicizia Sacerdotale Summorum Pontificum and the Association 
Giovani e Tradizione shall organize, therefore, their Fifth Theological-Liturgical 
Symposium on Thursday 14 September 2017 at the Angelicum in Rome. Subsequent to the 
symposium (simultaneous translation in French, English and Italian shall be provided), 
there will follow the International Pilgrimage of Populus Summorum Pontificum. It reaches 
its apex, as customary, in the solemn procession along the streets of Rome towards the 
Basilica of Saint Peter, where, on Saturday 16 September 2017, Pontifical Holy Mass shall 
be celebrated. 
 
 So between Thursday 14 and Sunday 17 September 2017, the Ancient Form of the 
Venerable Roman Rite will enthusiastically manifest once more  its perennial youth at the 
Tomb of the Apostles.  
 
 Can we count on the presence of Your Institute or Association in the most numerous 
representation possible of its members, in order that we may together attest our gratitude to 



the Church for this Act of Magisterium of Pope Benedict XVI and for the new impetus that 
it has given to all the Church? 
 
We express to you, Very Reverend Father, Very Reverend Mother, dear friends, the highest 
expression of our most cordial greetings in Christ, Our Lord 
 
 
Rev. Claude Barthe 
Chaplain of the Coetus Internationalis Summorum Pontificum 
 
Dott. Alessandro Laudani 
President of the Association Giovani e Tradizione 
 
Father Vincenzo M. Nuara, OP 
Moderator of the Group Amicizia Sacerdotale Summorum Pontificum 
 
 


